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Summer Term 

Attendance 
A quick reminder about attendance again. 
Please remember it is really important for your 
child to attend school regularly. The 
government have given 96% or above as the 
expectation for a child’s attendance. We will 
share your child’s attendance with you this 
term so you are aware if they are missing too 
much school time. 
Here is a reminder of our school day. 
➢ Breakfast Club – 8am  
➢ Nursery – 8.45 am – 11.45 am / 12.30 pm – 

3.30 pm 
➢ School – 8.55 am – 3.25 pm (bell rings at 

8.50 am). 
 
A reminder to try and book appointments out 
of school time but if this can’t be avoided, 
please provide proof of the appointment to 
staff at school so the absence can be 
authorised. 
 

Thankyou 
 

 
Thank you for another fabulous term. Please see our 

Summer Celebration Sway on the website to see what we 
have been up to this term. 

 

Diary Dates for next half term 
 

Monday 5th June – School Re-opens 
Monday 5th June – Class Photos 
Tuesday 6th June – 3pm Cluster School Heritage Project 
at Aldercar High showcasing some of our children’s work 
(flyer sent out earlier this week) 
W/B Monday 12th June–Phonics Screening check in Year 1 
Thursday 15th June – New Reception Starter Meeting 4pm 
Friday 23rd June – INSET DAY 
Wednesday 28th June – Transition Day to new classes for 
September 
Thursday 29th June – EYFS (Nursery & Reception) Sport 
Afternoon at 2pm (details to follow nearer the time) 
Friday 30th June – KS1 Sports Afternoon at 1.30pm 
(details to follow nearer the time) 
Thursday 6th July – Seaside Day for Reception Children 
Friday 7th July – FUN DAY for all children (details to 
follow nearer the time) 
Friday 7th July – Reports to come home 
Friday 21st July – Year 2 Leavers Assembly (Year 2 parents 
will be invited to join us from 9.15am and then you will 
walk down with your child to the church-more details to 
follow nearer the time). 
Friday 21st July – Family Picnic – all parents will be 
invited to join us for a picnic at 12 o’clock-more details 
to follow nearer the time. 
Friday 21st July – Break Up for Summer Holidays 
 

Welcome 
We are really excited to let you know that our 

new Family Support Worker will be starting 

with us on Monday 5th June. 

 

Her name is Caroline Crossley and she is an 

experienced Family Support Worker. We are 

really excited to have her join our team.  

 
 
 

Miss Clarke will also be returning after half 
term from maternity leave which we are 
really excited about. This does mean Miss 
Jordan will be in the first week back and 

then she will be leaving us. We will all miss her 
lots but wish her well for the future. 

 Weather 
 
As we have started to get the hot weather appearing please 
can I remind you to put suntan lotion on before your child 
comes to school and then provide a lotion with your child’s 
name on to come into school to be reapplied by staff 
through the day. 
If you can send a sun hat in as well that would be great. 
 

We hope you all have a fantastic term. 

From Mrs Gardner and the Langley Mill Team        

 


